AWESOME NEWS!!

ALL Students in the Allen Parish School District

will receive FREE school meals for the
2023 — 2024 school year!

All schools are now eligible for the USDA’s community eligibility provision
program (CEP) for the next four school years (23-24, 24-25, 25-26, and 26-27).
Each student may receive one breakfast and one lunch for free each school day.
NO meal application needed!

Reminder: Extra food or drink items or second meals will need to be purchased by the student.
Parents & guardians can use My School Bucks or send a payment to put money on their
child (ren)’s cafeteria account for extra purchases.
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